From: Carole Sachs |

Sent: 06 July 2018 12:22
To: Smith, Kristina
Subject: planning application, 14 Frognal Gardens, NW3

Dear Kristina (or is it with a ‘C’'?),

| am writing to you regarding a planning application from my_neighbours. I'm at [l
Frognal Gardens and | heard by chance that no. 16 want to erect a two storey dwelling. The
application number is 2018/2440/P. | am very upset about this. | have MS and my home is my
haven. The erecting of such a building will obstruct my view, my light and will be a total invasion of
privacy. We live in a conservation area and | enjoy the view of the cemetery and the peace and
quiet of the area. Please please do not ruin this for me and the other residents.

Kind regards,

Carole Sachs
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